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High Level Dialogue on Protection Capacity 
 

I feel so honoured to attend this forum of dialogue on protection. 

Chair, there are needs to protect refugees against forced relocation from the existing 

camp to the new space. In Kenya, The non Somali refugees from Dadaab camps are 

being coerced to move to Kakuma camps against their will. There is no alarm raised 

on the coexistence between the non Somali refugees and the Somalis within the 

Dadaab locality. As a result, non Somali refugees are feeling insecure as moving to 

Kakuma mediates thier exposure. I appeal to the UNHCR Headquarters to intervene 

and take positive action that can restore the non Somali refugees. 

 

Ochan Leomoi 

Refugee Student Delegate 

 


